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Picnic Point High School upgrade 
Works notification  |  6 October 2023 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

The Picnic Point High School upgrade is now finished and all facilities and external works have been 
handed over to the school. 

Repair work – 14 October 2023 

Construction work is required to repair the driveway of Picnic Point High School. This work is scheduled 
to take place on Saturday 14 October 2023, between 7 am and 5 pm. 

This work requires the use of a floor grinding machine. The floor grinding machine will be powered by a 
small generator and will also vacuum any dust that is created as a result of the work. 

It is possible that this work may be noisy. For more information on how SINSW manages construction 
impacts, please visit: https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/what-we-do/we-build-
schools/managingconstructionimpacts.html.  

Map of driveway repair work 
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